
It’s hard to believe we are already a month into the school year. As the seasons change,
please remember to update your child’s extra clothing to include weather-appropriate items

such as pants and long-sleeve shirts. Since we still enjoy outdoor play even in the cooler
weather, please also send in a sweater or jacket. A labeled water bottle for your child is also

very helpful to keep them hydrated throughout the day.

Looking ahead, Halloween is just around the corner! We kindly ask that costumes be kept at
home, as we will instead be celebrating with a fun Spirit Week, including favorite days like

Pajama Day. You’ll receive more details soon.

Finally, with the colder months approaching, we are continuing to teach and model healthy
habits with the children, such as covering coughs and sneezes with their elbows and

practicing good handwashing. Thank you for your support in helping keep our classrooms
healthy and happy!

Happy Birthday !!
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Upcoming Dates:

Spirit Week - 10.27 - 10.31

NO UPK on October 13- Columbus day 
Colin - 10.27
Janae - 10.29 

Note from the  Care-A-Lot Family :  

October 31 - Halloween Party 

October 31 - Closing at 5 pm 


